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Skip-A-Payment 
 

 
If you are short on cash this summer, think about skipping a payment on 
your loan by deferring your payment for one month. For just a $25 fee per 
loan, you can skip your June, July or August payment. Just fill out the form 
on our web-site www.lisefcu.org and fax it or bring it to the Credit Union. 
 

 Long Island Sounds
 

  

 

 

 

Welcome to our new E-Newsletter! 
 
We will be sending you this newsletter on  a monthly basis to first inform you that your           
monthly financial statement is now available through your on-line banking account, Flexteller  
at, www.lisefcu.org  Second to give you useful financial information and let you know about 
special offers at your credit union.   
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 Our mortgage rates are good… 
 
Applying for your mortgage (purchase or refinance) at your 
Credit Union is always a good idea. Now through July 31, 2008   
with another quarter percent off.  It’s a great idea.  As your 
credit union, we go the extra mile to offer our members 
mortgages with more choices, more flexibility and exceptional 
service.  We provide many options, with many benefits, 
designed to meet each member’s unique needs. 



 
 

Surcharge Free ATMs – 
Alliance One 

In order to serve you better the Credit Union has 
joined the Alliance One ATM network. This will 
provide you with over 4,500 surcharge free ATM 
across the country. To find an ATM near you go 
to www.atmallianceone.org/allianceone/ 

Can’t Get to The Credit Union? 
Don’t Forget About Credit Union Shared 

Service Centers. 

Now that your Credit Union is a member of the Credit Union Shared Service Center 
network, you can conduct your LISEFCU financial transactions at over 30 locations on 
Long Island and over 1,300 nationwide. Some of these centers are even open on 
Saturdays. Just look for the “swiral” logo for the center near you, or go to 
www.universalsharing.com . 
 
Remember you need photo ID, your account number and our name Long Island State 
Employees Federal Credit Union. You can get up to $2,500 in cash from the Shared 
Service Branch. If you have any problems have the Shared Service call us at (631) 291 
9160. 
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www.lisefcu.org 

Long Island State Employees FCU 
 250 Veterans Highway Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Contact us at:                                                       Credit Union Closures 
                                   
Telephone               (631) 291 9160                      Independence Day – Friday, July 4, 2008 
FAX                         (631) 360 3620                       Labor Day  - Monday, September 1, 2008 
Toll Free                  1 877 LISEFCU  
Audio Response      (631) 952 6286 
To report lost or stolen debit cards  1 800 453 4270 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 

members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union. 
 


